
 

Kia Sephia 
Model year 1995 - 1998 
Noise / Leaks  
 
With some of the above-mentioned vehicles, noise can occur 
from the area of the evaporator. Vehicles built between 1995 
and 01.07.1998 are particularly affected. The cause is usually 
to be found in the expansion valve. This was modified in 
vehicles built since July 1998 and should be replaced in the 
event of a complaint. 
 
If there should be a loss of refrigerant in these vehicles due to 
leaks, the lines and their connections must be inspected 
particularly carefully. The suction line was modified by the 
factor from mid-1997 due to various problems. The new line 
is now attached at the top of the compressor and is of a more 
simple design. The fastening bow is no longer required. 
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